ASPRS
Data Preservation and Archiving Committee (DPAC)

12 December 2013

Attendees:	Jim McDonald, Amy Budge, Jeff Young, John Faundeen

Several topics were addressed:

· ASPRS Manual of Remote Sensing v.4 (MRS v4)
· DPAC MRS v4 Involvement
· ASPRS Annual Conference DPAC Special Session
· Statement on Metadata
· USGS Guidelines for the Preservation of Digital Scientific Data
· 1995 DPAC Charter Update
· DPAC Strategic Plan Update
· DPAC Website Review
· Data Lifecycle Model Discussion

Amy Budge provided an overview of the planned ASPRS Manual of Remote Sensing v.4.  This version is trying a new approach by casting the manual as an e-book.  Amy detailed the current structure of the book including chapter leads.  The manual is shooting for the end of 2015 to be completed.  The ASPRS Annual Conference (March 23-28 in Louisville, KY) will provide an opportunity to more widely expose the membership to this new edition.

George Percivall from the OGC and John Faundeen are co-editors for chapter 6 in the MRS v4 effort.  John invites DPAC participants to identify and areas they would be willing to contribute to.  The existing outline will be sent separately to our mailing group.

The DPAC special session was accepted by ASPRS!  ACTION: John Faundeen will send out the original proposal again so that everyone recalls what is expected at the Annual Conference.

The participants today discussed the draft Statement on Metadata.  Some refinement was agreed upon, but with only four members present it was requested that the updated file be sent out again for comment.  ACTION: John Faundeen to send Statement on Metadata to DPAC for comment.

The participants discussed the “USGS Guidelines for the Preservation of Digital Scientific Data” document.  Including comments received from Bill Teng and Lluis Colomer, the group felt that we should A) Include the USGS Guidelines on the DPAC website as a reference and B) Undertake a review to determine if the doc could be transitioned into an ASPRS guideline.  ACTION: John Faundeen will get the USGS Guidelines doc placed on the DPAC website once the ASPRS site is stable.

Both the DPAC Charter and Strategic Plan were briefly discussed.  The group felt more input from other DPAC participants is needed so the docs will be re-circulated for comment.  ACTION: John Faundeen to send out the DPAC Charter and Strategic Plan for DPAC review.

The review of the DPAC website was tabled until ASPRS relays the entire site is stable.  Lluis Colomer had provided a comment that our reference documents should be ahead of the membership list.  At this point, we are not sure if the re-ordering of the page was intentional or not.

The last topic, Data Lifecycle Models, struck a chord with some of the participants today who felt this could be a very useful topic for DPAC.  It was agreed to begin this discussion in 2014.  Amy Budge in particular, will have contributions to this discussion.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Next DPAC Meeting is scheduled for 9 January 2014.  One item on the agenda will be Bill Teng sharing AGU highlights related to DPAC.
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